Date

Dear Patient,

Due to the fact that (insert the reason for the dismissal here), we regret to inform you that you will need to seek a new physician or clinic as the custodian of your health care.  We will continue to see and treat you on an emergency basis for the next 30 days (from the date of this letter), but after that we will not consider ourselves your physician.

We recommend you contact the county medical society at 555 1212 for the names and phone numbers of other physicians you may wish to see.  We will be more than happy to forward a copy of your medical records to your new physician upon receiving proper documentation from them.

Sincerely,

Dr.'s Kildare, Marcus Welby and Kevorkian

Reasons you may wish to divorce a patient:

Non payment of a bill

Failure to comply with physician's instructions

Failure to take baths for a week before visits

Failure to keep hands off of nurses or office personnel

Crude language used in the presence of office personnel

Failure to keep appointments

Nose picking habits

